
 
 

 

DATE: April 30, 2024 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Mark Morris, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum 2 to Invitation for Bids 39428 - Apopka Marsh Flow-Way Gated Culvert  
  Structure (C-2-C And C-2-D) Slip Lining 
 
As a result of the discussion during the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting for the above referenced 
solicitation regarding Slip Lining alternatives, the District is currently discussing options.  
A forthcoming addendum will provide further information and will address questions that we have  
received from Pre-Bid attendees and questions emailed to the District.  
 
The purpose of this addendum is to announce the extension of the bid opening due date to May 22, 2024 at 
2:00pm, and to provide the attached Pre-Bid Attendee List.        
 
 

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form provided in the bid package. 
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at rmmorris@sjrwmd.com or Wendy Cox at 
wcox@sjrwmd.com.   
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